
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The City Council for the City of Crossville,
Tennessee, will hold a Public Hearing on April 1,
2022, at 2 p.m. in the Crossville City Hall located
at 392 N. Main Street. The purpose of the hearing
is to receive comments from the public regarding
a proposed moratorium on the issuance of sign
permits. All interested citizens are invited to attend
to ask questions and provide comments and input
about the issue.
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